SUZANNE CONRAD 1004 HETH PLACE WINCHESTER, VIRGINIA 22601

April 4, 2018

Mr. Cecil Pruitt, Jr.
The Pruitt Corporation
14900 Bogle Drive
#204
Chantilly, Virginia 20151

Re: The Laurel Center

Dear Mr. Pruitt:

I wanted to thank you again for your generous contribution in December to the Laurel Center. I am going to be a pest again and ask if you can help us another time. We have opened the new building and have been very encouraged by the community support in the form of furnishings and giving to the Capital Campaign. At this time we are only \$250,000 away from paying for the entire construction cost of the building. I hope that you will consider helping us again.

We would love to give you a tour of the new building and see how much this new facility is helping the program to assist families dealing with abuse. We now have adequate counseling rooms and pleasant and safe rooms for women and children to come and be secure. Just give me a call and I can set up a tour. Again, thank you for helping us in December.

Sincerely yours,

Suzanne Conrad

Co/Chair

Łaurel Center Capital Campaign

Cell: 540-931-4716